
The Brunel Academy
170b Torquay Road

Paignton
TQ3 2AL

Telephone:01803 665522
Email:admin@thebrunelacademy.org.uk

Thursday 8th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We are writing to you with regards to year 11 leaver’s day and exam results day.

Our senior leadership team have had the privilege of getting to know our year 11 students
and being a part of their journey as they progress into young adults. Our year 11s have all
worked hard during their last few months at Brunel and we're confident that they will
continue to develop and make positive decisions after they leave us, and they will have our
ongoing support as they do so.

As the exams season comes to an end, we would like to thank our dedicated staff,
students, and of course our parents & carers, for working with us to ensure a smooth
exams process and to give our students the opportunity to achieve the best possible
outcomes.

This year, the national exams results day will fall on Thursday 24th August.We would like
to invite students and families to collect their results from the school and join staff for a
buffet style breakfast, between 9am and 11am. It will be lovely to say a final goodbye to our
students as we celebrate their achievements and wish them a bright future after Brunel.
If your child is unable to collect their results on this day, please contact our admin team to
discuss alternative options, although we can't stress enough how thrilled we will be to see
all our students and families at the academy on this day.

Many of our students have asked when their final day at Brunel will be following the end of
their exams. The last exam at Brunel this summer will be the third Mathematics paper on
14th June at 9.30am. We do, however, expect to see all students in school until their last
day on Friday 23rd June, and we have a range of exciting activities lined up during their
final week.

Should you have any questions about the contents of this letter, please don't hesitate to
contact us on 01803 665522. We sincerely thank you for your continued support and will
look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours sincerely,
Vikki Alden
Headteacher
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